
Addingham Parish Council – Meeting 19/10/2022 

Matters Arising – report for information 

• Braford have sent an action team to Addingham in response to our letter regarding the 
weeds on pathways, roads and green spaces. Back Beck Lane will be weeded in late October. 

• Tom Dibb will make the changes to the Petenque walls/War Memorial area in February 
2022. 

• Clerk has written to Yorkshire Water regarding the Mill Stream at Low Mill. 

• Foliage has been cutback along the eastern edge of the football field by volunteer Cllrs. 

• Minor pruning has been completed to the tree close to the War Memorial, ahead of 
Remembrance Sunday. 

• Bradford have invited contractors to meet on site at the Silsden Road play area. The repairs 
to the surface and improvements to the sand pit digger have been raised by the Clerk 
repeatedly since December 2021. 

• Autumn Newsletter has gone to print and will be distributed by volunteers during last week 
of October. 

• The gates to the War Memorial have been painted by a contractor. 

• Arrangements have been made to clean the MUGA surface on 3rd November. Regular MUGA 
users have been informed. 
 

 
 

Ongoing Issues: 

 

Water escaping from blocked drain/gully on Southfield Road and causing a hazard was reported in 

December. Clerk chased for an update monthly. Escalated to Robbie Moore MP in October 2022. Ref 

CR419651-1004874032 & CR434295-1004953187 

 

Poor condition of footpath and steps between Southfield Terrace and Ridley’s Fold reported to 

BMDC in August. Resident has fallen over in that location ref: FLC-1004972733 

Bradford have issued a response in October 2022 establishing that they cannot resurface the path 

due to budget constraints.  

 

 

 


